On March 21st the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PL1 - Boynton - Lyons Plat approval which includes new elementary school 03Z site.
Question:         Is the school land being used as identified "green space"? 

Response:        The School land is not being used as green space.  The school site however is one of the required preservation parcels for the Traditional Market Place development (TMD).  Pursuant to the County's Unified Land Development Code (ULDC) schools are allowed on the preservation parcel.
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